
Welcoming, serving and Growing in Jesus 

    

January 14, 2024 
 

Order of Services 

 

Greeting 
Jason Luna 

 
Song Leader 
Braden Keener 

 
#238 (v.1,3,4) 

 

“Great Are You Lord” 
 

“Father God” 

 
Prayer 

Lynn Luallin 
 

#261 (v.1,2,4) 

 
The Lord’s Supper 

James Carey 
 

#344 

 
Contribution 

Dustin Stokes 

 
#714 (v.1,4,5) 

 

Message 
Bill McFarland 

 
#272 

 
Prayer 

Brendan Carroll 
 

           

 

 

We are honored that you joined us today.  We hope you will be blessed by 
your time with us.  If you have small children, we have a nursery with a 
nursing mother’s room and we also have a cry/training room for your 

convenience.  Please click on the QR code in the top left hand corner of the 
bulletin to leave a record of your attendance.  We hope you can stay around 

for a few minutes so we have the opportunity to meet you. 

Ryan Scott 

Aubrey Cobb 

Sam Gilham 

Gene Kenyon 

Bob Aherin 

Dante Villareal 

Tyler Reid 

Chris Andrews 

MJ Swortwood 

Colton Orum 

Serve Communion 

 

 
~ELDERS~ 

 

Brendan Carroll 

Barney Crawford 

Jon Ewing 

Gene Kenyon 

Gene Lund 

Travis Morrison 

 

~DEACONS~ 

Bridging Events 
Tucker Jobes 

Building & Grounds 
Kelley Epperly 

Church-wide Fellowship 
Mike Ussery 

Education 
Jason Luna 

Finance 
Aaron Schwartz 

Greeting & Hospitality 
Cambre Thrasher 

Safety 
Josh Brumfield 

Seniors & Shut-Ins 
Tim Stockstill 

Worship 
Jon Davis  

 

Today’s Adult Classes 

Be Still -  The Life of Moses 

Lesson 2 - The Birth of Moses 
Exodus 1:1-2:10 

Auditorium—Scott Barton 

Room 126 - Bill McFarland 

Room 129 - Jon Ewing 

Room 120/Teens - Travis Morrison 

Room 119/Pathways - Josh Luna 

The elder and deacons have been working  
on and praying over our 2024 budget for   
the past several months.  We are excited 

about the work planned for 2024 at         
Water Mill and are looking forward to     

what the Lord has planned for the future!  
Copies of the 2024 budget, detailing our     
expected contributions and expenses, are     

located on the information desk.  Please feel 
free to reach out to me with any questions.       

    Aaron Schwartz 
                                         Deacon of Finance   

 



In need of Prayers 

Clarence Feeney 
Ann Freeze 

Byrle Hayter 

Billie Scott 
Mary Bratcher 

Bob Aherin  
 Bob & Leona Snider 

Fred Lorenz 
Verl Duncan 
Tom Easterly 

 Karen Duncan 
Les Horton 

Brian Horton                               
Orvella Blackburn              

~Family & Friends~ 
Dan Brauhn 

and 
Brett Campbell 

(Jan Bowling’s cousins) 

Deb Jackson 

(Gail White’s daughter in-law) 

Dovie Logan                              
(Sue Aherin’s mother)  

 ~Shut-Ins~ 
Pat Blackburn 

Don Essex 
Wanda Frost  

Ola Jean Feeney 
Jeanetta Hardy 
Wayne Harmon 

Doris Iorg 
Allen & Carol McCann 
Bob & Betty Stockstill 

Doris Tobler 

~Nursing Home~ 
Ann Freeze  

Betty Holden 
Virginia Morgan 

Jim Reaves 
Yvonne Tindall 

 

 

 

 

 Tuesday:  “Rooted” meets at 
6:00 a.m.  They are studying        
“The Sabbath”. 

 Thursday:  Ladies Bible 

Class will meet January 18th at 

10:30 a.m.  Ruth Essex will be 

teaching on David & Abigail.                                           

Quilters meet at 9:00 a.m.    

Card Makers meet at 9:30 a.m.                                     

January 7th 

             Bible Study:                                        206 
Morning:                                     290 
Evening:                                 110 
Wednesday (10th)                                 145 

Last Week’s Contribution:          $10,700 
Weekly Contribution Avg:           $10,700 
Weekly Contribution Budget:    $10,500 

YTD Contribution:                $10,700                                                                                            
YTD Budget                                     $10,500 

Our financial statement is posted on           
the bulletin board in the west hallway. 

~ Save the Date ~ 

Ladies Spring Tea 
 

April 27, 2024 

 

01-14 James Carey 

01-15 Anita Cobb 

01-16 Heath Bowling 

01-18 David Scott 

01-18 Hayden Fulton 

01-20 Teaylor Williams 

01-21 Pat Blackburn 

01-21 Gena Ussery 

01-23 Jerry Milligan 

01-25 Lora Luna 

 

Men’s Fellowship  

    January 20th 

      8:00-10:00 a.m.    

Coffee & donuts will be provided. 

  Youth Led Service                

        January 21st  

            5:00 p.m. 

We will have a fellowship after 

evening services.  You don’t need to 

bring anything but your appetite, 

ice cream will be provided. 

The next opportunity for  
 

Feeding the Homeless 

and Underprivileged                                 

January 21st 
 There are sign up sheets on the            

information desk. 

Hospitali-TEA 

Sunday-January 28, 2024 

2:30-4:30pm 

Fellowship Room 
ALL LADIES ARE WELCOME 

We are honoring the new Ladies who have 

placed membership in 2023. 

Please join us for fun, food and fellowship. 

   Diaper Drop 

      Join us in “pampering”  

Hannah (Meeks) &  Troy Womble with a  

Diaper Drop through the rest of January.  

The Wombles are expecting a girl in 

March.  Note: Hannah grew up at Water 

Mill. She is the daughter of Tom & Tiffany 

Meeks and granddaughter of Sue Lewis.     

Bring in diapers (ALL sizes) and place 

them under the “Blessing Tree” set up as 

you enter the Education Wing on the east 

side of the Building. Also, leave a message 

for the couple on one of the loose diapers 

and hang it on the tree. We will present the 

diapers to Hannah and Troy on Sunday,  

February 4th after morning services. 

 

 

Mark your Calendars:  

February 3rd @ 4:00 pm 

Sweetheart Banquet honoring 
all empty nesters and        

golden agers. 

Sign up is on the info desk. 


